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BY E-MAIL 

November 21, 2023 

Patrick McMahon 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Research and Records 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham ON N7M 5M1 
patrick.mcmahon@enbridge.com 
Dear Mr. McMahon:  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Application for the Renewal of a Municipal Franchise with, and a new 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for, the Municipality of 
Mattawan 
Extension to Deadline in Letter of Direction 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0324 

This letter is in response to Enbridge Gas’s email dated November 20, 2023, requesting 
an extension to the due date to comply with the directions in paragraphs 1 and 2 of the 
Letter of Direction for the above-mentioned proceeding, from November 21, 2023, to 
November 24, 2023. In its email, Enbridge Gas cited printing and delivery limitations as 
the reason the extension is needed. 

The OEB issued a Notice of Application (Notice) and Letter of Direction to Enbridge Gas 
on November 17, 2023. The Letter of Direction required Enbridge Gas to arrange for the 
service of the Notice and the application and the evidence directly on a specified list of 
recipients by November 21, 2023. The Letter of Direction also required Enbridge Gas to 
file an affidavit proving the completion of service, by the same date. The OEB approves 
Enbridge Gas’s request for an extension and sets a new deadline. November 24, 2023, 
shall be the due date for complying with the directions in the Letter of Direction for this 
proceeding. 

Please note that there is a revision to the deadline set out in the Notice for interested 
persons to engage with the OEB. Please find attached an updated Notice. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Encl. 
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